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YTRRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 5 April 2023 
 

Westlands Conference Centre 

7.00pm 
 

Present:  Steve Warren, Angela Dobbs, Adam Hawkins, June Moule, Phil McQuaid, Guy 
Williams, Graham Still, Lesley Nesbitt, Jo Samuel, Denise Byrd, Lindsay Saunders 

 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 
Apologies – Simon Rowbottom, Vicki Scrowston 
 
Minutes of last meeting – approved.   
 
Matters Arising –  

 
• None 

 
Chairperson’s report – Steve Warren 
 

• SW has designs of the club vest, will distribute this out so members can see what this 
would look like  

• YHM went well 
• Lindsay’s hash went well from that and the raffle raised over £400 and now hit target. 
• Yeovilton – 5k series has been difficult to organise in terms of risk assessment and 

licence requirements from EA.  Discussion held in terms of facilities available for Easter 
Bunny and 5k races.  SW to ensure there are enough portaloos available. 

 
Secretary report – Angela Dobbs 
 

• Nothing to report 
 
Treasurer’s report – Simon Rowbottom 
 

• Nothing to report 
 
Membership report – Adam Hawkins 
 

• 126 people have renewed membership, 119 should have received an email from EA, the 
remaining 7 will get theirs soon.  All club fees for EA etc have been paid. 

• Discussion held about chief welfare officer – need to have someone who has done the 
EA course 

• Code of Conduct and constitution will be resubmitted to EA 
• All new members, need to say that they have agreed to code of conduct for Senior 

Athletes.  This will need to be added to the club website and members notified that they 
have to agree to this. 

• PM asked if he could have a list of members so that he can check who is a member on 
Tuesday nights 
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Club Captain – Graham Still/Vicki Scrowston 
 

• Some members have asked if they will still need to pay for track even though the lights 
will no longer be used soon.  It was agreed that members will still need to pay for track. 

• In previous years the club has paid for Nathan and Tim’s membership.  Nathan is no 
longer with the club, GS asked if the club was going to pay for Tim again. A discussion 
was held around whether the club would pay for this.  

• Two mixed teams for North Dorset Village Marathon however one member will have to 
run two legs.  GS asked if the committee would pay for that member who has to run two 
legs 

• Wessex Ridgeway is organised. 
• VS will be arranging another scavenger hunt for later in the year. 
• GS asked if there was any news on coaching courses locally – some members need to 

complete this still.  AH confirmed that there was one in Taunton in June, 3 weekends plus 
online coaching 10 – 11 June, 23 July and 30 September with one online session.  GS 
will attend this one. 

 
Kit – Graham Still 
 
Championship secretary – Lesley Nesbitt 
 

• Well done to everyone who did YHM.  There are 3 members who have done all the 
YHM’s since the race started, Anita Rufus, Taryn Monks and Mandy Barker 

• Championship races have been changed, Wells 10k is now in September, Battle of 
Sedgemoor has been cancelled so The Saints Hills has been included as a 
championship race instead. 

 
Webmaster – Guy Williams 
 

• Nothing to report. 
 
Data Protection – Dave Mears 
 

• DM has the link for the GDPR requirements that he is happy to share with anyone who 
wants them 

 
Pub and club runs – Phil McQuaid 
 

• All booked to the 11 May.  Confirmed that club run will be at Goldenstones on 18 April 
and then again the following week.  It will be the cheque presentation that night as well 
so members to wear club vests. 

 
AOB 
 

• AGM will be on 13th June at the football club along with a 5k handicap race.  Members 
will be asked to book a place on the website and any questions to be submitted to club 
secretary 2 weeks prior to this. 

• Town Tree Trail going ahead on 17 May.  There is now a friends of Town Tree that has 
been set up with a view to raising money so that it can open up to the public again next 
year.  Members can join on Facebook.  SW to check the site for maintenance and to tidy 
up if need be. 

• May 3rd – inter cross country race for Primary School.  AH thanked everyone for their 
support at the last race 
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There next meeting will be Wednesday 3 May at 7.30pm at Westlands.  If anyone has any 
issues/questions they would like to raise, then they should email them through to the 
chair or secretary. 
 


